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Expression of Sympathy  
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Mary Keating, a retired Mississauga Library employee, who passed away 
on February 20, 2025;  
 
AND WHEREAS Mary worked for the Library for 18 years, handling circulation and customer 
service at Lorne Park Library;   
 
AND WHEREAS Mary was dedicated and hard-working, had strong community relationships, 
and her customers loved talking with her about books and about their lives and she was always 
able to recommend a great mystery to read; 
  
AND WHEREAS Mary’s kindness and warmth was recognized by customers and colleagues 
alike; 
 
AND WHEREAS Mary was focused on her family and regularly spoke with love and pride about 
her sons Joseph and Matthew, step children Robert and Laurie, and her husband Michael; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Keating family. 
 

  
 
 
 

 

  


